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Livingston Cricket Club is delighted to be launching a Free Girls Cricket Session This Friday
(2nd Feb)
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The sessions are aimed at giving girls in West Lothian a first taste and introduction to cricket
while helping develop those with some existing knowledge. Takes place on 2nd Feb from 6-7pm
at Deans Community High School, the sessions are open to all girls from 5 to 16 years old
regardless of ability, club or experience. The sessions will be run by Club Development Officer
and East Girls 17's Squad Coach, Fraser Reynolds. The softball cricket session will focus on
fun, fitness and enjoyment, proving the ultimate Friday night experience. 

  

  

In order to give the girls a chance to experience the sessions before committing the first session
you attend is free!  

  

  

If you are interested in joining please fill out the registration form below or for more information
contact Fraser on 07557806829 or lccdevelopment@outlook.com

  

 Form
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mailto:lccdevelopment@outlook.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdx3wJ0By6QB9ZWOZ1mz7pJpZUXC_G0WmA1QOZzL9djNq_D2w/viewform?usp=sf_link

